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June 28, 2021 

Via Email 

Heather Lamboy, AICP 

Planning Supervisor 

City of Aurora 

15151 East Alameda Parkway 

Aurora, Colorado 80012 

Re:  Request for Comprehensive Plan Amendment 

Dear Heather: 

McVey Family LLC (the “Landowner”) is the owner of the real property that is the subject of the letter request, 

dated June 28, 2021, from Opus Development Company, L.L.C. (“Opus”) for an amendment to the City of 

Aurora’s comprehensive plan, Aurora Places (the “Plan”).  The amendment as requested would designate our 

property entirely within the “Industrial Hub” placetype as described in the Plan, and would be consistent with the 

property’s existing Airport zone district designation, which allows industrial uses.  We are fully supportive of 

Opus’s request, and we respectfully request that the City process and approve the Plan amendment as soon as 

reasonably possible. 

Sincerely, 

 

Linda McVey 

Mc Vey Family LLC 


